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QUESTION 1

You are completing the installation of the Data Quality Server component of SQL Server Data Quality Services (DQS). 

You need to complete the post-installation configuration. 

What should you do? 

A. Run the DQSInstaller.exe command. 

B. Install the data providers that are used for data refresh. 

C. Install ADOMD.NET. 

D. Run the dbimpexp.exe command. 

Correct Answer: A 

http://msdn.microsoft.com/en-us/library/ff877917.aspx http://msdn.microsoft.com/en-us/library/gg492277.aspx 

 

QUESTION 2

You maintain a SQL Server Integration Services (SSIS) package. The package was developed by using SQL Server
2008 Business Intelligence Development Studio (BIDS). 

The package includes custom scripts that must be upgraded. 

You need to upgrade the package to SQL Server 2016. 

Which tool should you use? 

A. SQL Server Integration Services Deployment Wizard 

B. SQL Server Configuration Manager 

C. SSIS Upgrade Wizard in SQL Server Management Studio 

D. SSIS Upgrade Wizard in SQL Server 2008 BIDS 

Correct Answer: C 

Explanation: You can upgrade packages that were created in earlier versions of Integration Services to the Integration
Services format that SQL Server 2016 uses. SQL Server provides the SSIS Package Upgrade Wizard to help in this 

process. Because you can configure the wizard to backup up your original packages, you can continue to use the
original packages if you experience upgrade difficulties. 

You can run the SSIS Package Upgrade Wizard from SQL Server Data Tools (SSDT), from SQL Server Management
Studio, or at the command prompt. 

Note: 

* When you upgrade an instance of SQL Server 2005 or SQL Server 2008 to the current release of SQL Server, your
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existing SQL Server 2008 Integration Services (SSIS) packages are not automatically upgraded to the package format
that the current release SQL Server Integration Services uses. You will have to select an upgrade method and manually
upgrade your packages. 

 

QUESTION 3

Note: This question is part of a series of questions that use the same or similar answer choices. An answer choice may
be correct for more than one question in the series. Each question is independent of the other questions in this series. 

Information and details provided in a question apply only to that question. 

You are developing a Microsoft SQL Server Integration Services (SSIS) package. 

You need to ensure that the packa 

ge records the current Log Sequence Number (LSN) in the source database before the package begins reading source
tables. 

Which SSIS Toolbox item should you use? 

A. CDC Control task 

B. CDC Splitter 

C. Union All 

D. XML task 

E. Fuzzy Grouping 

F. Merge 

G. Merge Join 

Correct Answer: E 

 

QUESTION 4

Note: This question is part of a series of questions that use the same or similar answer choices. An answer choice may
be correct for more than one question in the series. Each question is independent of the other questions in this series. 

Information and details provided in a question apply only to that question. 

You have a database named DB1 that has change data capture enabled. 

A Microsoft SQL Server Integration Services (SSIS) job runs once weekly. The job loads changes from DB1 to a data
warehouse by querying the change data capture tables. 

You remove the Integration Services job. 

You need to stop tracking changes to the database. The solution must remove all the change data capture
configurations from DB1. 
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Which stored procedure should you execute? 

A. catalog.deploy_project 

B. catalog.restore_project 

C. catalog.stop.operation 

D. sys.sp.cdc.addjob 

E. sys.sp.cdc.changejob 

F. sys.sp_cdc_disable_db 

G. sys.sp_cdc_enable_db 

H. sys.sp_cdc.stopJob 

Correct Answer: F 

 

QUESTION 5

You are developing a data flow transformation to merge two data sources. One source contains product data and the
other source contains data about the country in which the product was manufactured. Both data sources contain a two-
character CountryCode column and both use SQL Server. Both data sources contain an ORDER BY clause to sort the
data by the CountryCode column in ascending order. 

You use a Merge Join transformation to join the data. 

You need to ensure that the Merge Join transformation works correctly without additional transformations. What should
you do? (Each correct answer presents part of the solution. Choose all that apply.) 

A. Change the ORDER BY clause on the product source to order by ProductName. 

B. Change the Merge Join transformation to a Merge transformation. 

C. Set the appropriate SortKeyPosition properties on the data sources. 

D. Set the IsSorted property on both data sources. 

Correct Answer: CD 
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QUESTION 6

You are developing a SQL Server Integration Services (SSIS) project by using the Project Deployment model. 

The project contains many packages. It is deployed on a server named SQLTest1. The project will be deployed to
several servers that run SQL Server 2016. 

The project accepts one required parameter. The data type of the parameter is a string. 

A SQL Agent job is created that will call the Loading.dtsx package in the project. A job step is created for the SSIS
package. 

The job must pass the value of an SSIS Environment Variable to the project parameter. 

The value of the Environment Variable must be configured differently on each server that runs SQL Server. The value of
the Environment Variable must provide the server name to the project parameter. 

You need to configure SSIS on the SQLTest1 server to pass the Environment Variable to the package. 

Which four actions should you perform in sequence by using SQL Server Management Studio? 

(To answer, move the appropriate actions from the list of actions to the answer area and arrange them in the correct
order.) 

Select and Place: 

Correct Answer: 
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QUESTION 7

You are designing a data warehouse with two fact tables. The first table contains sales per month and the second table
contains orders per day. 

Referential integrity must be enforced declaratively. 

You need to design a solution that can join a single time dimension to both fact tables. 

What should you do? 

A. Join the two fact tables. 

B. Merge the fact tables. 

C. Change the level of granularity in both fact tables to be the same. 

D. Partition the fact tables by day. 

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 8

You have a server named SQL1 that has SQL Server Integration Services (SSIS) installed. SQL1 has eight CPUs, 8 GB
of RAM, RAID-1 storage, and a 10-gigabit Ethernet connection. 

A package named Package1 runs on SQL1. Package1 contains 10 data tasks. Package1 queries 3 GB of data from the
source system. 

You review the performance statistics on SQL1 and discover that Package1 executes slower than expected. 
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You need to identify the problem that is causing package1 to execute slowly. 

Which performance monitor counter data should you review? 

A. SQLServer:SSIS Pipeline 10.0:Buffers in use 

B. Processor\% Idle Time 

C. SQLServer:SSIS Pipeline 10.0:Buffers spooled 

D. SQLServer:SSIS Pipeline 10.0:Private buffer memory 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 9

Note: This question is part of a series of questions that use the same scenario. For your convenience, the scenario is
repeated in each question. Each question presents a different goal and answer choices, but the text of the scenario is 

exactly the same in each question in this series. 

You have a Microsoft SQL Server data warehouse instance that supports several client applications. 

The data warehouse includes the following tables: Dimension.SalesTerritory, Dimension.Customer, Dimension.Date,
Fact.Ticket, and Fact.Order. The Dimension.SalesTerritory and Dimension.Customer tables are frequently updated.
The 

Fact.Order table is optimized for weekly reporting, but the company wants to change it daily. The Fact.Order table is
loaded by using an ETL process. Indexes have been added to the table over time, but the presence of these indexes
slows 

data loading. 

All data in the data warehouse is stored on a shared SAN. All tables are in a database named DB1. You have a second
database named DB2 that contains copies of production data for a development environment. The data warehouse has 

grown and the cost of storage has increased. Data older than one year is accessed infrequently and is considered
historical. 

You have the following requirements: 

You are not permitted to make changes to the client applications. 

You need to optimize the storage for the data warehouse. 

What change should you make? 

A. Partition the Fact.Order table, and move historical data to new filegroups on lower-cost storage. 

B. Create new tables on lower-cost storage, move the historical data to the new tables, and then shrink the database. 

C. Remove the historical data from the database to leave available space for new data. 

D. Move historical data to new tables on lower-cost storage. 

70-767 VCE Dumps | 70-767 Study Guide | 70-767 Braindumps                              7 / 12

https://www.lead4pass.com/70-767.html
https://www.lead4pass.com/70-767.html
https://www.lead4pass.com/70-767.html


https://www.lead4pass.com/70-767.html
2022 Latest lead4pass 70-767 PDF and VCE dumps Download

E. Implement row compression for the Fact.Order table. 

F. Move the index for the Fact.Order table to lower-cost storage. 

Correct Answer: A 

Create the load staging table in the same filegroup as the partition you are loading. Create the unload staging table in
the same filegroup as the partition you are deleteing. 

From scenario: Data older than one year is accessed infrequently and is considered historical. 

References: https://blogs.msdn.microsoft.com/sqlcat/2013/09/16/top-10-best-practices-for- building-a-large-scale-
relational-data-warehouse/ 

 

QUESTION 10

You are designing an extract, transform, load (ETL) process for loading data from a SQL Server database into a large
fact table in a data warehouse each day with the prior day\\'s sales data. 

The ETL process for the fact table must meet the following requirements: 

Load new data in the shortest possible time. 

Remove data that is more than 36 months old. 

Ensure that data loads correctly. 

Minimize record locking. 

Minimize impact on the transaction log. 

You need to design an ETL process that meets the requirements. What should you do? (More than one answer choice
may achieve the goal. Select the BEST answer.) 

A. Partition the destination fact table by date. Insert new data directly into the fact table and delete old data directly from
the fact table. 

B. Partition the destination fact table by date. Use partition switching and staging tables both to remove old data and to
load new data. 

C. Partition the destination fact table by customer. Use partition switching both to remove old data and to load new data
into each partition. 

D. Partition the destination fact table by date. Use partition switching and a staging table to remove old data. Insert new
data directly into the fact table. 

Correct Answer: B 

 

 

QUESTION 11

Note: This question is part of a series of questions that use the same or similar answer choices. An answer choice may
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be correct for more than one question in the series. Each question is independent of the other questions in this series. 

Information and details provided in a question apply only to that question. 

You are developing a Microsoft SQL Server Integration Services (SSIS) package. 

You need to use XPath to extract information from documents. 

Which SSIS Toolbox item should you use? 

A. CDC Control task 

B. CDC Splitter 

C. Union All 

D. XML task 

E. Fuzzy Grouping 

F. Merge 

G. Merge Join 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 12

Note: This question is part of a series of questions that present the same scenario. Each question in the series contains
a unique solution that might meet the stated goals. Some question sets might have more than one correct solution,
while 

others might not have a correct solution. 

After you answer a question in this sections, you will NOT be able to return to it. As a result, these questions will not
appear in the review screen. 

You have a Microsoft Azure SQL Data Warehouse instance that must be available six months a day for reporting. 

You need to pause the compute resources when the instance is not being used. 

Solution: You use the Azure portal. 

Does the solution meet the goal? 

A. Yes 

B. No 

Correct Answer: A 

To pause a SQL Data Warehouse database, use any of these individual methods. Pause compute with Azure portal
Pause compute with PowerShell Pause compute with REST APIs 

Note: To pause a database: 
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1.

 Open the Azure portal and open your database. Notice that the Status is Online. 

2.

 To suspend compute and memory resources, click Pause, and then a confirmation message appears. Click yes to
confirm or no to cancel. 

References: https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/azure/sql-data-warehouse/sql-data-warehouse-manage- compute-
overview https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/azure/sql-data-warehouse/sql-data-warehouse-manage- compute-
portal#pause-compute-bk 

 

QUESTION 13

You are designing a SQL Server Integration Services (SSIS) solution. The solution will contain an SSIS project that
includes several SSIS packages. Each SSIS package will define the same connection managers and variables. You
have the following requirements: 

Correct Answer: A 

 

 

QUESTION 14

You are completing the installation of the Data Quality Server component of SQL Server Data Quality Services (DQS).
You need to complete the post-installation configuration. 
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What should you do? 

A. Install the Analysis Services OLE DB Provider. 

B. Run the DQSInstaller.exe command. 

C. Run the Configuration component in the Data Quality Client. 

D. Make the data available for DQS operations. 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 15

You are developing a SQL Server Integration Services (SSIS) package. 

The package sources data from an HTML web page that lists product stock levels. 

You need to implement a data flow task that reads the product stock levels from the HTML web page. 

Which data flow source should you use? 

A. Raw File source 

B. XML source 

C. Custom source component 

D. Flat File source 

Correct Answer: C 
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